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Dear Parents/Carers, 

We have now received the information from the Government regarding ‘Key workers’. I am 
attaching the documentation but you can also read it online at 
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/coronavirus-covid-19-maintaining-educational-
provision/guidance-for-schools-colleges-and-local-authorities-on-maintaining-educational-
provision 

The Government have set out a clear rationale for the closure of schools and the reasons to 
continue to provide a school venue for the children of frontline/key workers in order for them 
to fulfil their vital roles in our community. 

It is still paramount that wherever possible all families should keep their children at home and 
keep the school site and limited services (not an educational service) we offer only for those 
children who absolutely need it. Every child that can be safely cared for at home should be. It 
is important to make note of the Government advice to ensure that children are not mixing 
socially and that they follow the same social distancing arrangements as adults. 

In the coming days it will be increasingly difficult to keep schools open. If our school loses 
teaching and support staff, cleaning staff and kitchen staff then it will have to close. In these 
circumstances, what is left of the staffing and the children will be moved to another local 
Bedworth school. We will be arranging for this contingency plan over the weekend. It could 
be that another school has to use our site to continue to offer support for their own keyworker 
and vulnerable children. In this case, they will use space on our premises. 

Our school staff is currently depleted. We have eight members of staff not in school for a 
variety of reasons and it is increasingly difficult to fill their roles. More pressure on our 
school will trigger the arrangements outlined above. We will keep you fully informed as to 
the situation on a daily basis from next Monday. 

Please read the Government advice and check if you are listed on the key worker list. If you 
are and you feel that you have no other option but to send you child to school on Monday then 
please contact the school by email – admin2021@welearn365.com or telephone 02476364505 
– option 3 and let Mrs Walker know the following: 



· Child’s name 

· Year group 

· Parent’s occupation (referring to the keyworker list) 

As you are aware wraparound care is provided by Skamps. They will need to know today if 
your child will be accessing their services from next week. If there are not enough children 
then this service may not run. Please also let Mrs Walker know if you intend to use their 
services a.m./p.m. or both and we will forward this information to Skamps. 

These are unprecedented times and we all must follow Government advice in order to keep 
families and the community safe. Thank you for your continued support. We will continue to 
update you on our situation as often as we can throughout the weeks ahead. Please stay safe. 
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